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QUESTION SUBMITTED ON TUESDAY 7th MAY 2024 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON WEDNESDAY 15th MAY 2024 

 

 

Question 

 

“Will the Minister confirm the current plans for the Greenfields secure children’s unit, and the Government 

strategic vision for the operation of this facility?” 

 

Answer 

 

Greenfields remains operational as a Residential Secure Care unit. Work is ongoing to determine long term 

future need as part of the departments continuous review of capacity and estate requirements. This is a core 

part of the Care Reform Programme.  

 

The Ministerial team conducted an on-site visit recently and I am exploring opportunities for the site. 

 

 

   


